
 

GSSC YEAR 10 & YEAR 11 FORMAL INFORMATION 
 

Greater Shepparton Secondary College will host the combined Year 10 & Year 11 Formal on Thursday, 25th 
of November. This event is strictly ticketed event. 
Year 10 and Year 11 students will be able to purchase tickets if they meet the following requirements: 

• Satisfactory attendance in all subjects. 
• Have not had a school suspension during this term. 
• House Leader or Neighbourhood Leader has confirmed eligibility to attend. 

What is this event? 

The GSSC Formal is a fully supervised event for Year 10 and Year 11 students of Greater Shepparton Secondary 
College at the VISY Centre on the Wanganui Campus.  It will begin at 6:00pm, finishing at 10pm. Please be 
prompt in collecting your child. Finger food will be provided for students (please list any special dietary 
requirements when completing the permission slip). Many staff members will be attending and supervising this 
event as well as Takeova security. Normal school expectations apply for this event. 

What should my child wear? 

Students must adhere to the formal dress code. Students are expected to wear either dresses that are knee length 
or longer, or dress pants and a shirt or suits. All students are expected to wear sensible shoes. Students will be 
required to adhere to COVID restrictions and wear masks while indoors.  

How will my child get their ticket? 

If your child meets the requirements to purchase a ticket, they will be given their ticket for the Formal on 
Thursday, 25th of November and dismissed at recess (11:20am). Students must be at school on Thursday, 25th 
November to collect their ticket. No student will be permitted entry without a valid ticket and a returned 
permission slip. 

What if my child doesn’t meet the requirements to attend? 

Those students who fail to meet the above requirements will remain at school for the duration on Thursday, 25th 
of November and will not be invited to attend. Final approval for ticket sales will be at the Principal Team’s 
discretion. 


